

BUBBENHALL VILLAGE NEWSLETTER

May, 1997.

No. 42.

PARISH COUNCIL.

Patrick Aylward resigned from the Parish Council at the end of last year for personal reasons, and Tony Marson of Riverside, Stoneleigh Road, Bubbenhall, has been appointed to take his place. Tony is particularly interested in environmental issues, and has already made an impact with regard to the proposed expansion of Parcelforce at Coventry Airport. He is also the Parish Council's representative on the Airport Consultative Committee.

The following dates have now been agreed for Parish Council meetings during the current financial year, all of which will take place in the Village Hall, commencing at 7.45 p.m.

1997

3rd June (AGM)
1998
27th January
24th February
26th August
23rd September
21st October
2nd December
2nd December

The official noticeboard for all Parish business is in the Village Hall Car Park.

As this is the last Newsletter, it is fitting that we pay a well-deserved tribute to those responsible for its compilation, printing and distribution. Ever since its first appearance in February 1987, it has been produced on a regular basis and ranks as one of the best in the County. During the whole of that time it has been printed free of charge by Clive Trentham, to whom we owe a tremendous debt of gratitude. Although started by Caroline Grey, it has been compiled and distributed by Rene and Bob Beale for the last nine years, whose efforts can only be applauded. A village newsletter is a tremendous asset to any village, but sadly, as in so many cases, it is often only appreciated after it ceases to exist. Ours will certainly be missed, so any aspiring journalists/printers will be welcomed with open arms. Thank you, Clive, Rene and Bob.

Peter Bird, Clerk to the Parish Council.

Coventry 305448.